
From: Chuck Emmett
To: Chuck Emmett
Subject: Flash Traffic #6-02-2015: Road Closure Saturday
Date: Thursday, June 11, 2015 10:34:02 AM
Importance: High

Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic
Number:               #6-02-2015       Date:     6/11/2015       
Subject:        Road Closure Saturday (Base Meeting Day)
__________________________________________________________________________________
 
This Saturday, ADOT will close I-17 (Black Canyon Freeway) on the northbound side between Glendale Ave.
and Peoria Ave. If you come to the Base Meeting from the south, this is going to affect you.
 
As an alternate, other than surface streets, the only one that comes to mind is the 51 (Piestewa Peak
Parkway.) Plan your travel well ahead. This is a Base Meeting you don’t want to miss!
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